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Re: Sand Arroyo, DRMS Permit No. M-1978-283 

   Notice of Receipt 

 Technical Revision TR-01 

 

Dear Mr.  Vezzani: 

 

On May 1, 2014, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 

Technical Revision application TR-01 and the required fee for the Sand Arroyo Permit M-1978-283, 

which is located in Huerfano County.  The revision requested addresses the following items:  

 

Increase the maximum disturbance to 25 acres and revise the mine map   

 

The Division is reviewing your revision submittal for adequacy.  The decision due date is scheduled for 

June 2, 2014.  We will contact you if additional information is needed. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 

email at tyler.odonnell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC:  Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

                    

        Steve L. O’Brian  

        Environmental, Inc.  

        7985 Vance Dr., Suite 205A  

        Arvada, CO 80003 
 

May 2, 2014 

 

Gary Vezzani 

Walsenburg Sand & Gravel Co., Inc. 

P.O. Drawer 352 

Walsenburg, CO  81089 
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